
Notices for Sunday 31
st

 July 2016 
 
 

NOTICES FOR TODAY 
 

QUIET SPACE for babies (0-3yrs) available in the Lady Chapel during service. Older children are 
welcome with quiet activities. Baby-changing facilities available in the disabled lavatory. 
 
TEA AND COFFEE in the hall after the service.  
 
WEST WINDOW - Great news!  We are delighted to announce that we have received a grant of 
£3,850 from Allchurches Trust towards the restoration work of the West Window. 
 
ROLL OF HONOUR: The PCC has agreed to commission a facsimile of our World War I Roll of 
Honour, and we would like work to start as soon as possible so that we have it in church for 
Remembrance Sunday.  If you are intending to contribute to the cost, please would you now 
confirm your pledged amount to Margaret Joachim as soon as possible.  
 

LOOKING AHEAD 
 

NEXT PEBBLES PRAISE – Sunday 4th September, 9.15am. 
 
BEER & CURRY SOCIETY MEETING – Thursday 8th September, 7.30pm, venue to be 
advised. 
 
JUNIOR CHURCH restarts Sunday 11th September 10.00am with a Family Service. 
 
FINANCE TEAM MEETING – Monday 12th September, 7.30pm at Christine Macallister’s. 
 
STANDING COMMITTEE MEETING – Wednesday 14th September, 8.15pm in the Vicarage. 
 
HARVEST FAYRE - There will be a final finishing touches Harvest Fayre meeting at 11.45am 
at St Peter's on Sunday 18th September. 
 
EALING NORTH SCOUT GROUP is holding their AGM in the Scout Hut & grounds in Montpelier 
Park on Saturday 24th September, 3.00-6.00pm. All welcome. 
 
EALING HALF MARATHON – Sunday 25th September, Parish Eucharist at 12.30pm. 
 
NEXT PCC – Wednesday 28th September, 8.15pm in the Lady Chapel. 
 
ST PETER’S HARVEST FAYRE - Saturday 1st October – only three months away! Thank you for 
all the offers of help already received. If you would like to help on the day there is still time as 
stallholders would love your support. Other ways to help prepare include: making jams and 
chutneys, offering to make cakes, growing extra fruit and vegetables, looking out gardening, 
cookery and children’s books, using your knitting and sewing skills, and being ready to deliver 
leaflets advertising the Fayre in the parish. Please see how you can be a part of this important 
event in the life of our community here in Mount Park, Ealing. Please speak to Susan Peatfield or 
email sjpeatfield@aol.com to find out more. Thank you!  

 


